
 
 
Date:     8/31/2021 
 

To:      State Agencies and Cooperative Members 
 
From:  State Procurement Office 
  
Re:       Procurement Regulations  
 
Effective August 27, 2021, the Technical Bulletin (TB) 003, Procurement Compliance Reviews 
(PCR) has been updated. The TB 003 Rev 10 document is available on the SPO Intranet website, 
within the Resources / Procurement Regulations section. 
 
 

SPO ALERT 

https://spointra.az.gov/sites/default/files/TB%20003%20Rev%2010%20signed%2008.27.21.pdf

